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ARKANSAS POWER & LIGHT COMPANY
POST OFFICE BOX 551 UTTLE ROCK, ARKANSAS 72203 (501) 371-4000
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December 30, 1982 |
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1CAN128214

Mr. W. C. Seidle, Chief
Reactor Project Branch #2
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region IV
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000 ' '

l

Arlington, Texas 76011 (
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. Subject: Arkansas Nuclear One - Unit 1 $ N'3 ~
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Docket No. 50-313 j
License No. DPR-51 !

Licensee Event Report "
No. 82-031/01T-0

Gentlemen:-

In accordance with Arkansas Nuclear One - Unit 1 Technical Specification
6.12.3.1 (b), attached is the subject report concerning reactor building
pressure transmitters which were found to be plugged during surveillance
testing. This report is a follow up to a prompt report submitted December 16,
1982, via letter from Mr. J. M. Levine to Mr. John Collins.

Very truly yours,

.,6
|

John R. Marshall
Manager, Licensing
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cc: Mr. Richard C. DeYoung
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U. S. Nuclear Regulatcry Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Mr. Norman M. Haller, Director
Office of Management & Proaram Analysis
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555
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